
CBOs Have Purchasing Power!
If you are a CBO currently under contract with BHCS to provide AOD or Mental Health Services you can
purchase office supplies or rent a copier at prices previously only available to County Departments. 

Significant savings can be realized! Contact Office Depot or Konica Minolta directly and learn how your
organization can quickly and easily benefit from County pricing:

Office Depot: Kim Daly 415-356-5781  kdaly@officedepot.com
Konica- Minolta: David Offerman 510-865-7200 X 124 dofferman@kmbs.konicaminolta.us

Be sure to tell Kim or David that you are an Alameda County CBO currently under contract with BHCS.
If you have any questions:

AOD Providers call Mark McConville 510-792-4357 scbox643@aol.com
Mental Health Providers call Melissa Murphy 510-748-9637 mmurphy@accmha.org


